
 

 

      

 

      

Grammar School Walk, Hitchin, Hertfordshire.  SG5 1JB 
Tel: 01462 432181    Fax: 01462 440172    Registered in England No. 8286295  

 e-mail: admin@hitchinboys.co.uk 
www.hbs.herts.sch.uk 

Head Teacher:  Mr M Brown 

 
 
 
 
 

February 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents 

Red Nose Day – Dress in Red Day 
Friday 13th March 2015 

 
This year Hitchin Boys’ School are once again really excited to be raising money for Red Nose Day 2015.  In 
the last few years we have raised over £10,000 for the charity and we are proud to be supporting Comic Relief 
again this year. To do our bit and raise money we will be running all sorts of events giving you and your son 
chance to donate: 
 
1) From Monday 2nd March students will be able to contribute £2.00 to their non-uniform day on Friday 13th 

March 2015.  Essentially pay £2.00 each and come dressed in the funniest red clothes they can think of.  
There will be prizes for the funniest. 

 
2) Sponsorship of teachers to make themselves look silly (even more than usual!) – the Sixth Form Charity 

Committee have organised a game show taking place on Friday 13th at Lunchtime which will involve staff 
taking part in lots of silly activities.   

To make this happen we need extra donations – Sixth Form will be asking students to sponsor the teachers 
they would most like to see perform.  Boys need to bring in additional money on top of the £ 2.00 if they 
wish to sponsor. 

 
3) Fun games and activities – on Friday 13th itself boys will have the chance to donate and take part in a range 

of fun games during normal lessons.  Boys will need to pay to play. 
 

4) We are also challenging all forms and year groups to come up with their own fundraising activity. There 
will be prizes for the form raising most money individually.  

 
5) On Friday in Hitchin Town Centre our Musical boys will performing - please come along and support and 

throw some of your money in the buckets! 
 
And, the best bit is, all the money we raise – every single penny - helps people living incredibly tough lives, 
both at home in the UK and in desperately difficult circumstances in Africa, Asia and many other locations 
across the globe. To find out more about Red Nose Day visit www.rednoseday.com/schools.   
 
We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping us raise lots of money for Red Nose 
Day! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
M. Brown 
Head Teacher 


